From: Annette Nance Holt 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 7:50 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: Fw: Annette Nance Holt's 07/21 Providence trip (LSY2WW): Your reservation is confirmed.

Good morning,

I returned from my Pension Board trip on Wednesday, July 24th from Newport, RI.
In my capacity as an appointed member on the Fireman's Annuity Pension Board, my attendance to educational training and symposiums is
needed for me to perform my duties.  I flew out July 21st to Providence, RI and stayed at the Marriott Hotel in Newport.  All conference
fees and expenses are paid by the fund.   

Please let me know if you need any other information from me.

Thank you 

 
Annette Nance-Holt
1st Deputy Fire Commissioner
Chicago Fire Department
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